
National Highways visit 
York IAM Group

19 July 2022

We were delighted to welcome 
Michelle Backhouse – Traffic 
Officer with National Highways 
to our Member’s meeting last 
night.

Michelle was prompt, well 
organised and totally 
professional in her approach to 
this meeting. We planned the 
content together - but all the 
hard work pulling it together 
was done by Michelle.

In the room she connected with 
our members, listened carefully 
to their questions and discussed 
all aspects of the Traffic Officer’s 
role and the important job that 
National Highways do as an 
organisation on our roads.

At the vehicle, notwithstanding 
the very high evening 
temperature, she was thorough 
and patient with all interested 
members - and as you can see 
there were many!

Huge thanks to Michelle!


